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NEW ELECTION RESULTS WEBSITE FOR MARCH 20th 
PRIMARY 
 
County News:  March 1, 2012 
 
Carlinville – With the 2012 primary only days away, Macoupin County 
Clerk Pete Duncan recently announced that a new election result website 
would be rolled out for the March 20th primary. 
 
The new website will give anyone interested more detailed information 
on election results than ever before in Macoupin County. Some of the 
new features include: 

� The ability to select only the races the user wants to see 
results from instead of seeing all races. 

� Breakdowns of which precincts have reported, how each precinct 
voted in a race, and whether each precinct’s early votes have 
been counted. 

� County maps showing precincts reporting, turnout as well as 
results of each race. 

 
Duncan said of the new site, “While in the past voters had to come to 
the Courthouse for detailed results, starting this election, the 
Courthouse is coming to their house on election night. My staff and I 
are happy to provide this great tool to give every voter in Macoupin 
County the chance to see up to the minute results and information.” 
 
The new website, paid for through a grant, will be available at 
www.macoupincountyil.gov and clicking ‘Election Results – 3/20/12’ on 
the right hand side of the screen. All interested voters are encouraged 
to visit the site before election night to become familiar with its 
features. While the Election Office can answer questions before the 
March 20th primary, they will not be available to provide website 
troubleshooting on election night. 
 
Duncan urged voters to exercise their right to vote early or on March 
20th and reminded them that if they have any election questions, contact 
the Election Office at (217) 854-3214 ext 707. 
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